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Oregon needs to hold fossil fuel companies accountable for their contribution to 

climate change.  Our state has the right to protect its residents.  We as a state and as 

a nation need to focus on reducing carbon emissions and decrease the use of fossil 

fuels like oil and natural gas, and continue to develop and invest in renewable 

energy, via programs such as Oregon's clean fuels program.  

I support SB 1187. 

Thank you for your time. 


